
 

Monday 15th May 2023 

 

This is an IMPORTANT message from the…  

Dear Parents / Carers,  

We are writing to tell you all about the iVengers at Park House. We are a group of 8 

children from KS2 and our aim is to make sure that the children in our school know 

how to keep themselves safe online. We also want to remind you about the 

importance of making sure that your children are safe when using online websites 

and apps at home.  

We are completing tasks in school linked to online safety and we will receive a 

certificate when they are finished. Next up is our whole school survey which you can 

read about below.  

Survey 

To help us to understand a little bit more about the online safety of the children in 

our school we are conducting a whole school survey. One for children and one for 

parents and carers. The link to the parent survey will be posted on Class Dojo. We 

would really appreciate it if you could complete the survey by Monday 22nd May. It is 

anonymous but the results will help us with our future tasks.  

Thank you,  

Mila, Freddie J, Katie, Alby, Ava B, Ethan, Paige and Evan 

(Park House iVengers)  
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